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22nd February 2023 

 

 

 

Union Action – Strike Day – Tuesday 28th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As many of you will be aware next Tuesday, 28th February, is the next day of industrial 

action for the National Education Union.  This will affect some year groups within school. 

 

Years 7, 11, 12, and 13 are expected to be IN school 

Years 8, 9 and 10 are NOT expected to be in school 

 

I do understand that this may cause some inconvenience for parents but we are trying to 

open school to as many year groups as practicable however, Health and Safety has to be 

paramount in making these decisions. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Gerard Preston 

Headteacher 
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